
MACS is looking for more members 

 
The Mendocino County Auxiliary Communications service is seeking more members. 

 

MACS is the emergency communications unit assigned under the direction of the Office of 

Emergency Services in emergencies and disasters. 

 

Members will be designated as Disaster Service Workers and be covered by Workman’s 

Compensation when activated by OES. They will also receive an ID card from the Office of 

Emergency Services identifying them as OES emergency ham radio operators. 

 

The requirements for membership are simple. You need to be a licensed ham, complete two ICS 

courses that can be completed online at your convenience and have a background check by the 

Mendocino County sheriff’s office. 

 

If you are interested in joining or would like more information, please contact me at 

mgmcarter@outlook.com. 


